Pima Grem Dry

COUNTRYSIDE VILLAS NEWSLETTER APRIL 2004

BOARD MEETING

Out next Board Meeting will be on Monday, April 19th at 7:00PM in the Countryside Community Center meeting hall.

Our next meeting in May will be our annual meeting. There are three open positions on the Board this year. If you are interested, please call Gene (our President). Being on the Board is not hard and it really is a lot of fun. We need YOU!

THE PREZ SEZ

Rumor has it by all accounts that the Garage Sale was a big success.

A total of seventeen families had things to sell. Thanks to everyone who participated — and special thanks to two board members who were the guards on Matilda —Betty Shapiro and Kelle Maslyn.

Another thank you goes to Bill Hutchinson for once again taking his can of paint and brush and sprucing up our community. Bill painted our entrance sign on Doria. Thanks Bill.

WELCOME COMMITTEE REPORT

Sherrie tells us that Dave and Kay Bailes are our new neighbors living at 4901 W. Doria and Erika Michell has moved into 4861 W. Doria. Hello and welcome to the new families!

BOARD MEMBERS

PRES: Gene Fanning 579-1671; V-P Betty Shapiro 299-6612; SEC: Thomas Pratt 744-7011; TRES: Kelle Maslyn 579-1980; DIRECTOR: Ralph (Bud) Coons 744-2461

MANAGER: Ruth Brown 682-0056 (rbsquare@att.net)

COMMITTEES

DCC&R: Gene Fanning 579-1671, Ralph (Bud) Coons 744-2461; LANDSCAPE: Joann Fanning 579-1671; SOCIAL: Betty Shapiro 299-6612 and Sherry Pratt 744-7011; WELCOME: Sherrie Pratt 744-7011 NEWSLETTER: Carole Bayer 744-0932